
 

CITY OF GREENVILLE ANIMAL PROTECTIVE SERVICES 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 

     

Greenville APS is seeking public input about a proposed 

revision to the ordinances concerning animals within the 

city limits. Please see the attached proposed revisions. 

The locations of the public comment periods are below. 

If you are unable to attend and have input you would 

like to share, please email jbreece@greenvillenc.gov 

 
 

 

  

April 21, 2022 – Greenville Police Dept. Training Rooms 530p – 730p 

April 28, 2022 – River Park North Auditorium 10a – 12p 


